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This year was unusual. The consecutive events associated with the COVID 19 pandemic 

contingency have devastated our region in the same way as the rest of the world. 

 

Even so, young family doctors in Latin America continue to advance despite the difficulties and 

exhaustion caused by the heavy workload. Thus, today we can share with you that 2020 was a 

year of union between colleagues and friends beyond distances.   We have managed to work 

on recommendations and publications on care in times of COVID. We have had great 

participation of young doctors in regional virtual events of family medicine.  We are currently 

about to launch, through our social networks, a series of interviews about the experiences of 

family doctors from many countries in the region. We will also happily participate in the YDM 

global webinar series. 

 

We hope that 2021 will find us present at our Ibero-American regional congress in Brazil. See 

you soon! 

 

Gabriela Di Croce 

 

 
 


